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Walthamstow Montessori School

Our Weekly News


AUTUMN TERM	 9 DECEMBER 2024

Spring Invoices.

Please remember that 
the first instalment of 
your Spring invoice is 
due by the end of the 
school day today 
(Monday 9th 
December). Any fees 
not received by this 
deadline will incur a 
Late Penalty charge. 


Gymnastic 
winners.

We are so proud of 
Solar, Nalah and 
Roman, who all won 
trophies and medals 
at a gymnastics 
competition last 
weekend. They 
proudly took part, 
after working very 
hard to learn all their 
routines. Solar came 
3rd in her age group 
and Nalah was first in 
hers, as was Roman in 
his. Very well done!!


OOPS!

Sorry, there was an error in 

our last newsletter. 
Brookscroft children will 

have their festive lunch and 
party on Tue 17th Dec.
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CHRISTMAS JUMPER


Don’t forget Christmas 
Jumper Day at WMS this 

Wed, the 11th Dec. Come to 
school wearing your festive 

jumper for a fun day!
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DRESSING UP


Are you having a clear out? 
We would welcome 

donations of Dressing Up 
Clothes in good, clean 
condition. Thank you!
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Walthamstow Family Festive Fun Day.


This event will run on Wed 11th December, 
from 3-6pm at Walthamstow Library, High 
Street. Meet Santa and join in with an 
afternoon filled with exciting activities for 
the whole family!


Festive activities will include art & craft, 
story telling and a magic show. 


This event is free and there is no need to book.


Our Parent Corner:

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/events/family-festive-fun-day-walthamstow-library?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
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Need to contact us?

Here are all the important details 
you need:


To contact the office, dial:

020 8523 2968


Or email:

office@walthamstowmontessori.com 


Don’t forget to follow us on 
Instagram too and look out for 
regular posts of what we are doing. 
(@walthamstowmontessori)


Download a ‘Wow Moment’ form 
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Last week at WMS was very 
festive!🎄 


The children enjoyed decorating our 
school’s Christmas trees with decorations 
they had brought from home. They have 
loved seeing the trees all lit up and looking 
so colourful and festive, as they walk past 
or eat lunch. 


The week continued with some parents 
coming in to help us with our Christmas 
Craft Day. Each class had many festive 
activities planned. The children made 
wreaths, snowflakes, angels, glitter baubles 
and much more. More decorations were 
handmade by the children to add to the 
trees too. We thank all the parents and 
carers who took the time to visit and added 
so much to the festive fun!

 

As part of their Out and About topic on 
rockets and ignition, the children in Elm 
and Oak made exciting, colourful paper 
rockets that could be blown high up in the 
air using pipettes and straws! The youngest 
children got stuck in making and baking 
delicious pizzas and the children at 
Brookscoft made beautiful Christmas 
decorations using wool and twigs from the 
garden. 


This week's sound is 'a' and the number, 10.


Book of The Week.

‘I love you more than 
Christmas’ 
by Ellie Hattie. A sweet, 
festive celebration of 
love, friends and family at 
Christmas time. 

Baby Marlowe.


We are delighted to 
announce that Ludo has 
just proudly welcomed 
his new baby sister 
Marlowe to the world. We 
send huge 
congratulations to his 
Mum and Dad, Eliza and 
Cosmo. We love to hear 
your news about new 
family members, whether 
they are babies or pets, 
so do share them with us!


  


   





Flower Monitor.


Last week, our Flower 
Monitor Forest proudly 
brought some beautiful 
flowers to Elm Class, 
spending time arranging 
them in a vase and 
watering them.
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